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Dear Friends, 

 

Sociedade Hípica Portuguesa is very pleased to invite you to participate in 

the CSI Ambassador from 10th October to 14th October 2012, in Lisbon. 

 

After the success of our first CSIB-V in Portugal in 2004, we sincerely hope that 

you may enjoy again our nice Jockey Club, our excellent CSIO Arena and our 

wonderful city of Lisbon!  

It will be a kind of remake, although under different and special conditions. 

This time, our event will run in parallel to the National Championships of Young 

Horses.  

This will mean we will have to adjust our time schedule accordingly and 

unfortunately we will have to skip our traditional day off on Friday, since there 

won’t be enough time for all usual competitions on Sunday. 

 

The competitions will take place in our main CSIO arena, starting on 

Wednesday, October 10th, and ending on Sunday, October 14th. 

 

Please find enclosed the Schedule which should be validated by the NF 

within a few days. 

 

The stables will be available from 9.00 am Friday, October 5th, until Sunday, 

October 14th.  

 

The touristic season will be very active during this period, so we recommend 

you to schedule your hotel accommodations very quickly.  

We have special conditions for riders and families (it will be necessary to refer 

that you are participating in an event at Sociedade Hípica Portuguesa) 

 

 SANA METROPOLITAN HOTEL 

Rua Soeiro Pereira Gomes, Parcela 2 

1600-198 Lisboa, Portugal 

Tel.: + 351 217 982 500; Fax.: + 351 217 950 864 

Reservations: rsv.metropolitan@sanahotels.com 

www.metropolitan.sanahotels.com/pt/ 

 

Willing to offer you the best possible comfort for your hotel reservation and 

meals during your stay, you may contact our reservation office, 

n.costa@sociedadehipica.pt 

 

http://www.metropolitan.sanahotels.com/pt/
mailto:n.costa@sociedadehipica.pt
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A welcome drink will be offered by the Organisation Committee on site, on 

Tuesday, October 9th, starting 6,30h pm, after the Veterinary Inspection. 

 

Our traditional “Gala Dinner Party” will take place on Saturday, October 13th. 

Reservations should be made with our event Secretary. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact us for more information. 

 

Best Regards 


